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November 5, 2007 

 

 

 

DELIVERY VIA FACSIMILE (920) 459-0205 AND U.S. MAIL 

 

Chief David E. Kirk 

Chief of Police – City of Sheboygan 

828 Center Street 

Sheboygan, WI  53081 

 

Re: Reisinger, Jennifer 

 

Dear Chief Kirk: 

 

Please be advised that this firm has been retained to represent the interests of Jennifer Reisinger.  It is 

my understanding that the City of Sheboygan Police Department has undertaken an investigation  

relative to the linking of the City of Sheboygan Police Department website to Ms. Reisinger’s 

website.  I am unsure if the investigation has been focused on Ms. Reisinger or is being focused on a 

member to the Police Department for allowing Ms. Reisinger to produce this link.  However, I 

believe that aspect of this matter to be irrelevant.   

 

Please accept this correspondence as a request, pursuant to the Wisconsin Open Records Law, for 

copies of all documentation, correspondence, investigative reports, emails and any other recordings 

or documentation, in any format, as they may relate to Ms. Jennifer Reisinger and/or the issue 

dealing with the directive ordering her to remove her link to the City of Sheboygan Police 

Department. 

 

I also understand that an investigation had been conducted by Officer Johnson of your Department.  

Please also accept this request,  pursuant to the Wisconsin Open Records Law, for a complete copy 

of that report, in whatever format, as soon as possible. 
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As you can imagine, focusing the resources of government on an individual, simply for linking to a 

public website, is unheard of.  This appears to be a request at the directive of the Mayor, possibly for 

improper purposes or with ulterior motive.  That remains to be seen.  At this point, however, this 

firm will be conducting an aggressive investigation, in an attempt to determine the responsible party 

in this action and the motive behind this directive.  Your cooperation in this regard will be much 

appreciated. 

 

Thank you for your courtesies. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

GATZKE & RUPPELT, S.C. 

 

 

 

Paul E. Bucher 

Attorney at Law 

 

PEB/sac 

 

Cc: Ms. Jennifer Reisinger 
 


